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Dates to Remember 

March 

1/4  Ambassador Visits 

2 Board Meeting 

9 Member Mtg. @ The Wilds 

10   Downtown Business Mtg. 

April 

5/7 Ambassador Visits 

6 Board Meeting 

7 Ladies Night Out @ Sailers 

14   Downtown Business Mtg. 

20    Progressive Lunch. @ 

Brackettôs Crossing 
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March     2016 

February was a busy 
month! Chamber Staff and 

Board Members hope you 

are making the most of 
your membership and taking advantage of 

as many promotional opportunities as 

possible. This can be done by participating 

in meetings and having booths at events or 
by sponsoring an event. Get your name out 

there as often as you can. 
 

PriorNet has been very well received. There 

is still room for some unique businesses. 

They meet every Tuesday at the Chamber 
offices. Contact Sandi if you are interested.  

 

Our Ambassadors popped-in on 
five Chamber Member Businesses 

this month. (pg. 4) 
 

Downtown 

business meetings 

have continue to 
meet monthly on the second 

Thursday of the month. The 

next meeting will be held at 
City Hall on March 10th. 

 

ñTake Chargeò workshop. 
This was a great 

inexpensive way to provide 

professional development 
for your staff, teams, and 

work groups. It was well received. There 

was great dialog, sharing, and tools to add 

to your personal and professional tool belts. 
The Chamber helped celebrate with two of 

Previous Month Recap 

March 9th @ The Wilds 

Check-In @ 11:30am. 

Lunch starts @ Noon 

 

RSVP by March 5th 

Nitty Gritty: 

Between 11:30-Noon check-in/ networking 

Bling It On! Announcements & 

Guest Speaker: Dr. Teri Staloch Superintendent 

with the State of the School District 

4785 Dakota Street, Prior Lake, MN 55372 

1970 ~ 2016 

Monthly Member Meeting 

its members with Ribbon 
Cutting Ceremonies.   

We welcomed Kwik Trip 

and their crew to town. 

During the ceremony Kwik 
trip also donated $1,000 to 

both of the middle schools 

and the Prior Lake Fire 
Department. Way to go 

Kwik Trip.  
 

We also celebrated with 

Manitou Advisors. They 

have moved to beautiful 
offices in Savage. 
 

This months meeting was 
held at City Hall. Where Chair Dawn 

Schulberg re-introduced ñBling It Onò which 

is the Chambers fundraising 
effort for non-profit 

members. She is on target to 

give  more for 2016. Lets 

ñBling It Onò share events, 
meaningful accomplishments, anything is 

fair game for a little $$$.  
 

Fire Chief Hartmann presented a wonderful 

presentation on the inter-workings of the Fire 

Department. (pg.2) 
 

Keri with ROCK outlined 

Kellyôs Umbrellas which 
supports the Kelly Meyer 

Memorial Fund to provide a 

family in need with a special 
Christmas! (pg.10) 
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Greetings from your Chamber Chair - Dawn Schulberg ~ Premiere Dance Academy 

Our Chamber of 

Commerce exists to 

support and grow 

businesses in our 

local community. 

The continued 

success of our community depends 

on a close working relationship 

between the customers, businesses, 

and city government. Each 

luncheon it is my goal to introduce 

two of our board members to you 

so that you can get to know who 

they are and what they are doing to 

help our Chamber and businesses 

grow. Whether it is on a committee 

or making important decisions, they 

are here to help you. Please reach 

out to any of our board members 

for help or to volunteer for one of 

our fun events. 

I am excited that our new ñBling it 

Onò has reached nearly $600. This 

amount allows us to contribute to 

two non-profits that are in need of 

assistance. It is great to hear about 

your business, your 

accomplishments,  your childrenôs 

landmarks and what you have to offer 

our community. Thank you to 

everyone for your constant support 

and donations. 

Our speaker in February was Fire 

Chief Doug Hartmann. He presented a 

very educational power point 

presentation on how our volunteer fire 

department works. The amount of time 

and dedication of this department and 

how smoothly it runs is admirable to 

say the least.  Doug is our only full 

time paid fireman who coordinates 

approximately 45 volunteers. These 

volunteer firefighters are continuously 

on-call and ready to serve our needs 

whether it is rescue, prevention,  

putting out fires, continuous education 

and overall protecting us from harm. 

They have a great deal of training 

hours that they are required to take in 

order to become a volunteer and I 

would like to personally thank each 

and every one of them for their 

dedication and for keeping our city 

safe.  Thank you Doug for your 

leadership and service to our Fire 

February Meeting @ City Hall w/ Chief Hartman 

Department. 

I was able to attend two Ribbon 

Cuttings this month. Kwik Trip, 

which is a welcome addition and has 

already become a very busy and 

friendly stop for gas and groceries,  

and Manitou Financial located in 

Savage just south of Hwy 13 and 

Boone. Their location, staff and 

offices have a  welcome atmosphere  

along with a knowledgeable staff that 

can help your future needs. 

Our next Chamber luncheon is a bit 

earlier due to Spring Break. We will 

be meeting at The Wilds on March 9th 

with our guest speaker Superintendent 

Dr. Teri Staloch. Sign up is on the 

Chamber website at this time 

Thank you for your continued support 

of the Chamber! 

 

 

Dawn Schulberg, Chair 

Premiere Dance Academy 

952.447.5788 

 

Chief Hartmann for 

a wonderful 

presentation, and 

Dave Chromy for serving up a fantastic 

lunch! 

Thank you to 

all who came 

and shared 

during bling it on,                     
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Ǫɴɻɾɱɭʁ 

Executive Board 2016 

Past Chair 

Ed Speiker 
Ed Speiker Consulting 

952.334.6607                     

Term: 1/12-12/16 
 
 

Chair 
Dawn Schulberg 

Premiere Dance Academy 

952.447.5788                     
Term: 1/13-12/17 

 

Vice Chair 

Andrew Anthony 
Andrew Anthony Insurance  
Agency/Country Financial  
952.486.2055   Term: 1/13-12/18 

Treasurer 
Darcy Scholl 

Fairview Ridges Hospital 

952.892.2666                              
Term: 1/13-12/16 

 

Secretary 

Barb Kappers 

Integra  Telecom 

952.226.7019 

Term: 1/12-12/16 

Board of Directors 

Keri Thayer 
ROCK 
952.226.5955 
Term: 1/16-12/18 
 
City Liaison                             
Lori Olson (1/16) 952.447.9802 
Michael McGuire (1/15) 612.867.3811 
 
School Liaison 
Kristi Mussman (1/07) 952-226-0014 
 

Lisa R. Fiegel 
Finance of America Mortgage, LLC 
612.910.8173 
Term: 1/15-12/16 
 
Karen Borresen-Berg 
Chankaska Creek Ranch & Winery 
507.931.0089 
Term: 1/15-12/16 
 
Ann Cole 
Edina Realty 
952.240.1148 
Term: 1/15-12/17 

Brandy Blanch 
MLB Landscaping 
651.261.4500 
Term: 1/15-12/17 
 
Kim A Prchal 
Blahnik Law Office 
952.479.0449 
Term: 1/16-12/17 
 
Carla Beuning 
KleinBank 
952.905.3162 
Term: 1/16-12/17 

Welcome New Members 

 
Northwestern Mutual 
Ryan Brockhaus    651.905.6485 
Mendota Heights, M N 
 
Primrose School of Savage 
Saleem Kamaliana    952.226.4352 
Savage, MN 
 
St. Michael Catholic Church 
Fr. Tom Wakjer   952.447.2124 
Prior Lake, MN  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Pawsitive Perspectives Assistance Dogs (PawPADS) 
Randy Patrick   612.643.5671 
Lakeville, MN 
 
Hooper Curtis Marketing 
Jill Hooper   612.718.2869 
Prior Lake, MN 
 
Highmark Restoration 
Dave Maurer   952.641.6086 
Burnsville, MN 
 

 

Lakefront Days 2016  August 4, 5, & 6! 



Mark Your Calendars!  

Upcoming Member Meetings March 9 @ The Wilds with a presentation by the 

Schoolôs Superintendent Dr. Staloch. April 20 Progressive Luncheon @ Bracketôs 

Crossing. May 18th Member Meeting @ TBD, June 15th BBQ @ Lunds Byerlys & 

Scholarship Winners Introduced, July 20th Meeting TBD, August 17th Member 

Appreciation Picnic at Lakefront Pavilion. 

Upcoming Events  Thursday April 7th ~ Ladies Night Out @ Sailerôs, May 2nd ~ 

Senior Luncheon @ the VFW, June 6th ~ Golf Tournament @ The Meadows, June 
16th ~ Lunds & Byerlys Family BBQ, July ~ Wheels-N-Heels, August 4,5, & 6 

Lakefront Days. 

 

Other Things to watch foré Marketing/Advertising, Sponsorships & Vendor Opportunities for Ladies Night Out, Senior 

Luncheon, Wheels-N-Heels, and of course Lakefront Days! 

Prior Lake Chamber of Commerce 

4785 Dakota Street S.E. 

Prior Lake, MN  55372 

Phone: 952-440-1000 
Fax: 952-440-1611 

www.priorlakechamber.com 
 
Chamber Staff  
Sandi Fleck, President (5/02)  
Email: sandi@priorlakechamber.com 
Mobile:  952-200-2713 

Update on Upcoming Events 
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February Ambassador Visits 

 
 
 

  

   
 
 

Thank You 

Ambassadors! 

Sara Wintheiser 

Bill Corby 

Debbie McGahey 

Ryan Ash 

Bruce Nelson 

Shelley Dery 

Mary Haas 

Bob Facente 

Randy Emerson 

Thrivent Financial Keystone Group ~ Greg Zuspan, 

Andy Frank, Ryan Ash & Kristin Brennan 

Farmers Insurance ~ Julie Muelken 
Rejuv Medical ~ Garrett Ewers, Director of Operations 

Index Computers ~ Joe Dols & Tudi Hentges 






